
 

Memorandum 

To: Gregory Welter, Associate Director, Educational Services 

From: Virgil Bistriceanu, Instructor of Computer Science 

Date: 1/28/2002 

Re: David Dela Vega (SSN: 321-86-8437) 

 
This is to confirm that Mr. Dela Vega did not attend my class, cs330-01, during the Fall semester 
2001, after September 11. About a week after the tragic events he contacted me regarding his family 
situation (he lost his brother in the terrorist attack). He never showed up in class afterwards, never 
turned in any of the assigned class work, and did not take the midterm or the final. 

Please email me (virgil@cs.iit.edu) or call me (847-778-2997) if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

Virgil Bistriceanu 
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